From: Paul Tattersall
Sent: 22 April 2020 23:17
To: Little, Tom
Subject: Ash tree at 26 Daleham Mews NW3

Dear Sir,
| contacted the council around twenty years ago when the resident at 26 Daleham Mews had
applied to have the large, beautiful ash tree at the above location cut down. Fortunately the

council’s decision at the time was that there was no good reason to do so.

I have now been informed that the same resident is proposing to have this tree cut down and has
made another application.

I understand that fungus is the reason for this proposed action and the tree is apparently dangerous
to the public.

The tree is not diseased and is not a danger to the public so | must submit my objection to this
reckless act on such ridiculous grounds.

This marvellous tree dominates the top of the mews and adds immensely to the appearance,
ambiance and tranquillity to the local environment. It also adds oxygen, of course.

1 do hope that you will refuse this application. The mews would look very bare without this beautiful
and historic ash tree.

Yours faithfully

P.L.Tattersall



